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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3313 

 
URGENT NOTIFICATION Regarding Postponement of March 21, 2024, 
Personal Care Services Provider Listening Session 
Update to Web Announcement 3299:  Nevada Medicaid is postponing the March 21, 2024, Personal Care Services 
(PCS) Provider Listening Session as it awaits new updates from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
(CMS) and Change HealthCare later this week.  Nevada Medicaid continues to send updates to affected providers 
through its web announcement and website notification system along with advanced payments.  

As Nevada Medicaid awaits a larger, national technology solution for Change HealthCare, Nevada Medicaid is 
working with its vendors and providers to address and mitigate the payment challenges for providers that are 
resulting from the Change HealthCare/Connect Center outage.   

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_3299_20240308.pdf

